Planning Reference Number: SD22B/0544

To Whom it May Concern,

Regarding the above planning application | wish the following to be considered.

1.The front dormer window does not fit in with the street scape and will take away from the
appearance of other houses and our adjoining house in particular. The symmetry of the street will be
altered.

2. We are all healthcare workers who work overnight shifts at least once a month. Trying to sleep
while listening to building work is very bad for our health. This makes it difficult to work effectively
and safely, particularly when heading into another overnight shift when you've already had a
sleepless night.

3. One of us is an asthmatic and the dust from previous building work has worsened this condition.
I hope you take these into consideration. | enclose receipt of payment below.

Noreen O' Callaghan

202 Orwell Park Heights, Templeogue, Dublin 6W. D6WX674.




An Rannég Talamhisiide, Pleanila agus lompair
Land Use, Planning & Transportation Department

South Dublin County Council

Telephone: 01 4149000 Fax: 01 4149104 Email: planningdept @sdublincoco.ie

Noreen O'Callaghan
202, Orwell Park Heights

Dublin 6w
Date: 27-Jan-2023
Dear Sir/Madam,
Register Ref: SD22B/0544
Development: Front and rear dormer attic extension, alteration of side hipped roof to a
dutch-hip gable roof and alterations to elevations of existing dwelling. A
new rear Velux and all associated site works.
Location: 201, Orwell Park Heights, Templeogue, Dublin 6W, D6WPF61
Applicant: Jason Tully
Application Type: Permission
Date Rec’d: 23-Dec-2022

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your submission in connection with the above planning
application. The appropriate fee of €20.00 has been paid and your submission is in accordance
with the appropriate provisions of the Planning and Development Regulations 2001(as |
amended). The contents of your submission will be brought to the attention of the Planning

Officer during the course of consideration of this application.

This is an important document. You will be required to produce this document to An Bord
Pleanala if you wish to appeal the decision of the Council when it is made. You will be informed
of the decision in due course. Please be advised that all current applications are available for
inspection at the public counter and on the Council’s Website, www.sdublincoco.ie.

You may wish to avail of the Planning Departments email notification system on our website.
When in the Planning Applications part of the Council website, www.sdublincoco.ie, and when
viewing an application on which a decision has not been made, you can input your email address
into the box named “Notify me of changes’ and click on “Subscribe”. You should automatically
receive an email notification when the decision is made. Please ensure that you submit a valid
email address.




Please note: If you make a submission in respect of a planning application, the Council is
obliged to make that document publicly available for inspection as soon as possible after receipt.
Submissions are made available on the planning file at the Planning Department’s public counter
and with the exception of those of a personal nature, are also published on the Council’s website
along with the full contents of a planning application.

Yours faithfully,

M. Furney
for Senior Planner



